
Hello,

My name is Paul Gaudet.This letter is to inform the Planning Department for The
City Of Hamilton that i am against the city's development plan for the Fruitland-
Winona Community.
I encourage that the Committee should listen and go by the Communities plan,
(Plan C).
We have a very beautiful, and family oriented communtiy here.
The city has a plan that will increase far above the provinces requirements.
The impact will be very severe.To the local farmers, to the wildlife we have here
and to local traffic.
My parents have lived in Winona for over 35 years. My brothers and I were
raised here.
I am not against developement, but putting up 2,3,4 story buildings is not a-
good idea.Crime rates will increase, more cars on roads, and more policing of
area needed.
Why not listen to the people who have paid taxes here year after year?
Please do the right thing for the people that truely love thiÿ little village Galled
Winona.Not for someones pocket book!!

Paul Gaudet


